

Invest in Teachers without raising taxes





Make us your home page Newsletters My Subscription E-edition Subscribe

Contact Us Welcome back, jfanch-208 Logout | My Dashboard







BUSINESS COMMUNITIES

OBITS

CALENDAR

Free Access: Jobs Autos Pets Homes Classifieds Contests

BLOGS

Display Ads Special Sections

Advertise

Tulsa City-County Library seeking teen volunteers



By JAMES D. WATTS JR. World Scene Writer | To comments

Tulsa City-County Library is currently accepting applications for Teen Team volunteers for the summer.

Applicants must be 13 to 15 years old and capable of volunteering several hours a week at their community library. Duties include assisting librarians with activities associated with the children's summer reading program.



Interested teens should return their applications to the branch where they would like to volunteer. A librarian will schedule an interview, determine a convenient schedule and set a time for training.

Applications are available at each TCCL location or online at teens.tulsalibrary.org/tccl/teen-team.

Applications must be submitted by May 1.

All volunteers will receive an official 2016 Teen Team T-shirt to wear during their shifts, as

well as a certificate of achievement at the end of the summer.

During the 2015 summer, nearly 400 teens volunteered more than 12,000 hours and helped make the children's summer reading program a success.

For more information, call 918-549-7323.

James D. Watts Jr. 918-581-8478

james.watts@tulsaworld.com

Follow Tulsa World Scene Writer James D. Watts







